1.

Consider approval of Education Service Center, Region 20 contract
June 17, 2024

Background:

Board Policy CH (Legal)(Local) determines procurement methods and dollar thresholds.
The district has received two grants (Strong Foundations Planning Grant and HQIM
Immediate Implementation Grant). As part of the grant, the district will contract with
Region 20 to provide support and staff development.

Region 20 will be supporting the implementation of the new math curriculum (24-25) and
the new elementary reading curriculum (25-26).

Process:

During the regular board meeting held on May 13, 2024, the Board approved $349,360 in
contracts to region 20. The previous approved contracts were for the HQIM

Comprehensive plan for math and reading.

The administration is seeking approval for the Strong Foundations Math Planning Grant
support in the amount of $80,000 for the Fall 2024.

Fiscal Impact:

$80,000 grant funded

Recommendation:

Approval for Superintendent Chohlis to execute the contract with the Education Service
Center, Region 20 in the amount of $80,000

Action Required:

Action required

Contact Person:
Pam Bendele
Amy Graeber



